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SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE

The Clark County Board of Health meetings scheduled for November 27 and December

25, 2019 have been cancelled due to lack of a quorum.

The next meeting will take place at 9am on December 11, 2019 at the Clark County
Public Service Center's 6" floor Hearing Room, 1300 Franklin Street, Vancouver, WA.

More information may be obtained from Lydia Gherman, Public Health, 564-397-8000.

Posted this 21° day of November 2019 algbgc/el Messinger, Clerk to the Council



